

I do have two copies of the Ray appeals decision, a working copy, marked up, and one spare. I'm meeting with Lesar and Bud tomorrow, weather permitting. I think Lesar has extra copies. If he does, I'll pay him for the replacing and he'll send it. If he has no spares, I'll send the one I'm holding onto on the off chance of some journalistic interest. Either way it is no trouble, so please do not feel that it is. HW 2/15/74